
 
"BAKE ME A TRAIN" COMPETITION - 2020 

 

For the last two years we (with help from 

Northern Rail) have sponsored a 'Bake me a 

train' competition as part of the Romiley 

Young Farmers Show.  Unfortunately, this 

year the Show has been cancelled. 

 

However, that has not put us off running a 

'Bake me a train' competition, but it will be one with a bit of a difference. 

 

The difference is that you are yet again invited to 

bake a train (or put one together using pre-baked 

cake, chocolate or indeed anything else that is 

edible) but instead of bringing it along to the Show 

you are asked to photograph your creation and 

submit up to 3 photographs to us by email (to 

clark.theateam69@btinternet.com) before having 

the pleasure of eating your own handiwork. 

 

So it is a win - win situation for you.  Fun baking - followed by fun eating. 

 

The competition closes on Saturday 26th September after which all the entries will be 

judged and we will award suitable prizes to what we consider to be the best entries. 

 

In submitting your entry please can you state the 

age of the entrant should they be under 16 so that 

if they win a prize we can provide something 

suitable. 

 

Also it would be great if you could let us know 

something about your creation, such as what is in 

it or what it is made of. 

 

We will give the results of the competition in our October Newsletter, although we shall 

contact all entrants directly to let them know the results. 

 

So start creating now and have lots of fun in the process.  The competition is open to 

anyone that wishes to take part and is not just FoRS members.  There are no age 

restrictions either.  So have fun with your creation. 

 


